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Carolina Power and Light Company
ATTN: Mr. J. A. Jones, Senior Executive

Vice Presideng and Chief
Operating Officer

411 Fayetteville Street
Raleigh, NC 27602

XE HQ FILE /@PAL

Gentlemen:

Subject: Report Nos 0-400/81-20 50-401/81-20, 50-402/81-20 and 50-403/81-20

Thank you for your letter of November 17, 1981, informing us of steps you have
taken to correct the violaion concerning activities under NRC Construction Permit
Nos. CPPR-158, CPPR-159, CPPR-160 and CPPR-161 brought to your attention in our
letter of October 16, 1981. We will examine your corrective actions and plans
during subsequent inspections.

We appreciate your cooperation with us.

Sincerely,

cc: R. Parsons, Site Manager

bcc: NRC Resident Inspector
Document Management Branch
State of North Carolina

R. C. Lewis, Director
Division of Resident and

Reactor Project Inspection
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